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David Barthelmy

From: Mark W, e-Rocks [mark=e-rocks.com@mail22.us2.mcsv.net] on behalf of Mark W, e-Rocks 
[mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Saturday, January 01, 2011 7:23 AM
To: David
Subject: e-Rocks Welcome to 2011

Hi All 

Happy New Year 2011 

To start 2011 we have a new auction and a new seller page for you to see. 

Ingo Drescher has added a page Tin Can Hill New Year Rarities just opened. 

50 pretty good systematic and rare minerals. 

The first 2011 auction start is from Roger Lang just started. 

Another fine selection of 60+ minerals, with some buy now offers too. 

If you missed it, we opened a new page of Gem Minerals yesterday. 

For extra holiday browsing, all our other recent updates are listed on the Homepage.  

Cheers 

Mark W 
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